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Following our first Art of the Possible listening event on ADHD and Autism, 
which took place in April 2015, we are holding a second listening event in order to 
demonstrate how your input has impacted upon the Eastern Cheshire 
neurodevelopmental service plan. We are also very keen to hear what you think 
before the plan is implemented. 
 
The event will be held at New Life Church, West Road, Congleton, CW12 4EY, 
taking place between 10am and 2pm on Tuesday 1 September. 
 
The listening event will be split into three sessions, which will be largely the same, so 
you can choose to attend one session, but are equally welcome to stay for the whole 
day. The day will be structured as follows: 
 
 

10am-10.15am   Registration and refreshments 
10.15am-11am   Session One 
11am-11.15am   Break 
11.15am-12pm   Session Two 
12pm-12.45pm   Lunch 
12.45pm-1.30pm Session Three 
 
Each of the three sessions will consist of a presentation delivered by CCG clinical 
projects manager, Penny Hughes, and then an informal discussion, during which you 
will be given the opportunity to discuss the service plan and make your views known 
to the CCG. 
 

Refreshments and lunch will be provided, please register your 
attendance by emailing: penny.hughes4@nhs.net. 
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